
Welbeck Primary 
Foundation 2E Spring Term Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
Happy New Year and welcome back to a very busy and exciting term at Welbeck. I hope you all had a 
lovely break. 
 
 What’s new this term? 
 
 Learning 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘Traditional Tales’ where we will be 
enjoying some lovely stories including The Gingerbread Man, The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff, Goldilocks, Little Red Riding hood and The 
Three Little Pigs. 
 
 
Parents Links in School 

Every Tuesday from 8.50-9.00am we will continue our parent’s morning with a focus on writing for 
this half term. Reading morning was a great success last term and I hope to see you all there again this 
term because it really does make a difference to your child’s love and enthusiasm for learning. 
 
School Website and Twitter 
Visit www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk/welb. Keep using the school website to keep up to date with 
what is happening each term.  
Please visit our school twitter https://twitter.com/WelbeckPrimaryS where there are lots of exciting, 
regular picture updates on what the children have been doing at school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As always thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss Etherington– Class Teacher 

Welbeck at Home 
 

Please ensure you are regularly checking your 
child’s diary for reading progress and any other 
important news. I was so pleased last term to 
see so many children reading at home 3 times 
or more and practicing their bear words. Please 
make sure you sign your child’s diary after to 
ensure your child has the chance to get on our 
reading rocket race. There will be rewards for 
children who read 3 or more times at home.  

 

P.E. Kits 
This half term we are exploring how we can 
move to music in a variety of ways. The 
children really enjoy our PE sessions and we 
are getting really good at dressing 
independently. Please bring a P.E kit every 
Tuesday including t-shirt, joggers, jumper 
and trainers and make sure the children are 
wearing no jewellery on this day.  

 

Punctuality 
Learning starts when your child walks 
through the door in the morning so please 
make sure your child is here by 8.50am 
every day. 


